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Common Core Mathematics Practice for Grade 3
CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1 - Worksheet #11579

Name:
____________________________________

Standard: CCSS.Math.Content.3.MD.A.1

 
Description: Tell and write time to the nearest minute and measure time intervals in minutes. Solve word problems involving addition and subtraction of time intervals in minutes, e.g., by representing the
problem on a number line diagram.

Word Problems: Driving Between Cities < 12 Hours Apart:
 

  1.
Jonathan is driving from San Jose, CA to
Oakland, CA. He finished at 12:20 PM after 42
minutes. When did he start?
 

  6.
Sydney is driving from Jackson, MS to
Columbus, GA. She finished at 3:53 PM after
336 minutes. When did she start?
 

  2.
Maya is driving from Cary, NC to Cambridge,
MA. She starts at 9:05 AM and continues
driving for 718 minutes. When did she finish?
 

  7.
John is driving from Fresno, CA to West
Covina, CA. He starts at 5:31 AM and
continues driving for 237 minutes. When did
he finish?
 

  3.
Abigail is driving from Overland Park, KS to
Fargo, ND. She starts at 4:46 AM and
continues driving for 610 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  8.
Nolan is driving from Montgomery, AL to
Charleston, SC. He finished at 4:09 PM after
476 minutes. When did he start?
 

  4.
Nathan is driving from Riverside, CA to
Scottsdale, AZ. He starts at 2:13 PM and

continues driving for 339 minutes. When did
he finish?
 

  9.
Riley is driving from Lafayette, LA to Little
Rock, AR. She starts at 6:05 AM and

continues driving for 429 minutes. When did
she finish?
 

  5.
Jasmine is driving from Gilbert, AZ to Costa
Mesa, CA. She finished at 7:19 PM after 387
minutes. When did she start?
 

 10.
Alexis is driving from Lafayette, LA to
Tallahassee, FL. She starts at 12:51 PM and
continues driving for 497 minutes. When did
she finish?
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